
ROAD CLOSURE - UPDATE
McCombs Bridge North Road Closure - UPDATE

A full road closure around McCombs Bridge North is scheduled to start on March 17th for
approximately three weeks for abutment repair work.

Detours will be in effect along McCombs Drive between Naismith Avenue and Miami River
Drive. If possible, please use Hot Springs Road and Lillooet Avenue to access the area

North of the bridge during this time. 

If you have questions or need further information, please contact 
the Village Office at 604-796-2171 or info@harrisonhotsprings.ca

Any changes to timelines will be posted on the Village website. The Village apologizes for
any inconvenience this may cause and thanks you for your patience.
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